From: Sasha Neri [mailto:nerisash@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 12:13 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Completed: Travel Disclosure, April 4-5

Hi Steve,
Following up and confirming I participated, as an attendee, at the Digital Fabrication Conference at the Carnegie Science Center in Pittsburgh, PA, from April 4-5, 2019.
Airfare, lodging, ground transportation, and meals were covered by Chicago Public Library Foundation. 
Have a great day!
Sasha Neri
Librarian, Adult Services 
Chicago Public Library
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